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Deed Transfers 
Teresa Brewer and 

others to John Banks, 
Jr., certain lot, Six- 

pound Township. 
Wesley Dale Hatchel 

and wife to Mark H. 
Swecker and wife, cer- 
tain lot, Roanoke Town- 
ship. 
Luther K. Wagoner 

and wife to Patrick W. 
Beck and wife, certain 
lot, Roanoke Township. 
Edgar Harrison to 

Sidney P. Fleming and 
wife, 1.09 acres, Sandy 
Creek Township. 
Edgar Harrison to 

Robert E. Fleming and 
wife, 23.21 acres, Sandy 
Creek Township. 

Willie T. Robinson and 
wife to Russell C. Henry 
and wife, certain lots, 
Sixpound Township. 
James Plummer 

Rodwell and wife to 
James M. Little and 

wife, 56 acres, Sixpound 
Township. 
John P. Cowden and 

wife to Albert Daniel 

Jernigan and wife, cer- 
tain lot, Sixpound Town- 
ship. 
Nat P. Weldon, 

trustee and others to 
Charles T. Johnson, 
trustee and others, cer- 
tain lot, Nutbush Town- 

ship. 
Carlton J. Terry and 

wife to Universal 
Mission Apostolic 
Church, Inc. certain 

lots, Sandy Creek Town- 
ship. 

Marriage Licenses 

Elmo Bailey of Wake 
Forest to Wilhemina 
Fitts of Warrenton. 
William Waverly 

White of Norlina to 
Juanita Taylor of 
Norlina. 
Bruce Bernard Kear- 

ney of Henderson to 
Connie Diane Bullock of 
Manson. 
Frank Wayne Parrish 

of Warrenton to Wanda 
Gail Barnes of Warren- 
ton. 

Two Australians 

recently drove com- 

pletely across their 

Island continent-2,566 
miles-in a vehicle 

powered only by solar 
energy cells, National 

Geographic reports. The 
trip took 20 days. 

Cards Of Thanks 
The children and 

grandchildren of the 
late Mrs. Viola Davis 
wishes to express their 

gratitude to all of you 
for your prayers, com- 

munications of sym- 

pathy, floral tributes,, 
visits and all acts of 
kindness rendered to 
soften their sorrow 

during the illness and 
death of our mother and 
grandmother. 
May God for ever 

bless and keep you in 
His loving care. 

THE DAVIS AND 
BOYD FAMILIES 

Deep appreciation 
and thanks for every 

expression of kindness, 
visits, cards, flowers, 
and food sent to us 

during our recent 

bereavement. Your 
remembrances are 
treasured and held in 

our deep gratitude. 
VIOLA V.TAYLOR 

MARIE T.TAYLOR 

EDITH T. ROOKER 

The family of Johnny 
Perry would like to 

thank all those who did 
acts of kindness, called 
or sent cards and flow- 
ers during his illness at 
Duke. 

JOHNNY 
AND VIRGINIA 


